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Comments: I am disappointed that motorized vehicle trail expansion is not being considered. Many ORV

opportunities have closed or downscaled so much there very little opportunity for ORV's. I think the forest service

is missing the opportunity to expand a much needed recreation. I have been volunteering, brushing FS roads to

keep them open. I believe the ORV community would support trails if the opportunity was expanded. 

I am encouraged that the area is set for upgrades and new user opportunities. My impression of the forest

service is that recreation is not prioritized, with many  closures with no recreation expansion. 

Example: P5000 was closed then clear cut. This area was excellent for youth and the disabled. There are no

local opportunities for these underserved citizens. 


